
  CORPORATE FACILITIES  
MEMORANDUM 

 

 
TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 
 

FROM: 
 

A. MCMULLIN, MANAGER OF ENERGY MANAGEMENT   

 
NOTED: 

 
R. PEWS, P.ENG, DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE FACILITIES 

 
D. MCALPINE, GENERAL MANAGER OF COMMUNITY AND CORPORATE 
SERVICES 

 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

 
RE: 
 

COMMUNITY WIDE GREEN HOUSE GAS INVENTORY DEVELOPMENT PROJECT 
UPDATE  
 

DATE: 
  

JUNE 17, 2019 

  
In March 2018, Staff received funding approval and Council direction to proceed with the development of a 
Community Wide Green House Gas Inventory as outlined in Staff Report FCT001-18.  Staff applied for 
provincial funding, up to $90,000, to support the project.  Due to the change in the provincial government, 
the funding application was placed on hold for an interim period.  The funding application has now been 
reviewed and tentatively approved by the Ministry of Energy, Northern Development and Mines.  Based on 
this approval and the prescriptive timelines outlined by the Ministry, the project is planned to commence in 
fall with a completion date of October 2020.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding these or other initiatives, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

extension 5097.  


